
 

 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2019 
 
 

MAYOR’S STATEMENT 
 
 
The cross on Albany Hill was recently lit by the Lions Club to celebrate the Christmas season. 
I want to reiterate to everyone here and to the public that neither the City Council nor the 
City of Albany endorses in any way the lighting of the cross for any occasion, religious or 
nationalistic, or supports its continued presence on public property. We appreciate the input 
and the support received to date from the public, and we encourage you to continue to 
respectfully share your concerns over this religious symbol on public land with the Lions Club 
as well as the City Council. We continue to await a decision from the Court of Appeals 
regarding this matter. 


